
 

TO:  Local Associations 
 
FROM:  Mississippi State BVL (Bowling for Veterans Link) Committee 
  Mississippi State USBC 
 
RE:  Mississippi State USBC BVL Fundraiser 
 
The Mississippi State BVL Committee is asking each Local Association for their help. 
 
Please mail any monetary BVL donations to Kim Butrick.  Kim’s address is listed below.  
Monetary donations will be gladly accepted at the Annual Meeting held the last Saturday of 
June at Depot Family Fun Center. 
 
Please make checks payable to MS State USBC. 
 
All money collected for BVL will go to USBC, however, USBC will NOT keep the money.  We, 

Mississippi State USBC, send a form with the money telling USBC how we want the BVL funds to 

be distributed.  By sending the BVL money to USBC, Mississippi is Nationally recognized.  Any 

association wanting their BVL money to go to a specific VA facility will be sent a check from 

USBC either directly to that facility or the association manager. 

Don’t forget to send the amount you plan to donate to BVL by email by June 1.  Your 
association’s contribution will be listed in the BVL report at our Annual Meeting. 
 
If you any questions, please contact Kim. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Kim Butrick 
MS State USBC Assn Mgr. 
PO Box 106 
Summit, MS  39666 
601-248-5793 
kim@srsx.com 

mailto:nielsellman22@yahoo.com

